
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Dance Company 
P.O. Box 495 Kingsburg, Ca.  93631    559.897.7986 

 

                          October 5th, 2023 
Dear Parents & Students, 
  

Hello!  The following letter is to inform you of some very important upcoming dates, information and a little 
Dance Company news... Recital time is just around the corner, and it is time to once again start preparing for 
the show!  PLEASE BE SURE TO READ VERY CAREFULLY!!!:) 
 

 

The Dance Company’s annual recital will be held  
at KINGSBURG HIGH SCHOOLS “Little Theatre” Saturday, June 15th, 2024. 

(Dress Rehearsal will be held on Friday, June 14th.  More detailed information will follow.) 
 

    
   Recital Costumes... Costume pictures will be available to view at the studio starting Monday, Oct. 30th.  
Attached is a master copy of your child’s costume price(s).  Please find your child’s class day, time & 
teacher’s name - your costume price will follow. Accounts will be charged for costumes beginning Monday 
10/9. ALL COSTUMES MUST BE PAID FOR BY THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9th in order to 
receive them by pictures and recital.  Any payments received after the 10th, will have a $10 late fee attached.  
All dancers will be measured and sized mid-October.  If you would like to see what size your child has been 
given, please see the front desk after November 1st. 
        

 
Recital Fees... There will be a recital fee of $70.00 per family due March 10th.  

 Every student/family participating in the DRESS REHEARSAL OR RECITAL must pay a 
recital fee. You will receive up to 5 tickets per family with your recital fee. Additional tickets will be 
available at the studio for $10.00 each. Extra Recital ticket requests can be made… details to follow. 
 

 
ALL RECITAL FEES & COSTUMES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE. 

 

 Please remember Recital is optional for everyone (this excludes TDC Elite Team).  You do not 
have to perform in the show to continue taking classes.  It’s just a very exciting time and gives the students a 
goal and a chance to display their accomplishments!  If you are not participating in the recital, please let my 
office staff know ASAP. 

CHRISTMAS VACATION!!!  
The studio will be closed for the holidays… 

Monday, Dec. 18th – Friday, Jan. 5th  
(Classes will resume on Mon. Jan 8th)   

Tuition payments can be mailed to P.O. Box 495 over vacation or when the studio is closed.  
 
 

All tuition will remain the same. 
Reminder…  As noted in your registration paperwork, your dancers’ tuition is paid in monthly 
installments, which are calculated by the number of weeks the studio is open – therefore, you are not 
being charged for the weeks we are closed. January tuition will be due Jan 8th-18th because of the 
holidays.  If you have any questions, please feel free to talk to my office staff.   
 
          Thank you so much!!!   
           Roberta Woods & TDC Staff 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 


